










The Epiphany of the Lord                                                       January 4, 2015 

Mass Intentions 
 

Sunday, Jan 4 
  8:00am Ryan Bathe 
10:00am Virginia Frankosky 
12:00pm People of the Parish 
 

Monday, Jan 5 
6:30am Special Intention 
8:00am Bill Dubuque 
 

Tuesday, Jan 6 
6:30am Earl Busby 
8:00am Norbert Rothermich 
 

Wednesday, Jan 7 
6:30am Shirley Scego & Family 
8:00am Michael Niewoehner 
 
Thursday,  Jan 8 
  8:00am Sr. Fran & Council 
10:00am Cleola Siebert 
 
Friday, Jan 9 
6:30am Marcella Eisenbath 
8:00am Kurt Klinghammer 
 

Saturday, Jan 10 
9:00am Rich Mersinger Family 
5:00pm Rose Meyers  
 

Sunday, Jan 11 
  8:00am Oscar Taveras 
10:00am Sr. Eloise Jarvis, SL 
12:00pm People of the Parish 
 
 
 

We pray for the repose of the soul of: 
 
 

Joan Pieper 
Wife of Ralph Pieper 

 
Paul Gentle 

Father of Nancy Sullivan 
 

May God welcome them home,  
fill them with peace, and bless those 

who will miss them.   

Sunday Offering 
Our Gifts to God 

It takes an average weekly  
contribution of $36,000.00 to  
meet our Parish Offertory Budget. 

Total Offertory Year To Date: 
July 6, 2014 - Nov 30, 2014 
 

Offertory Budget   $   755,817.00 
Actual Offertory    $   773,068.00 
Difference              $    17,251.00 

Trivia Night for the Needy  
The young adult program of the So-
ciety of St. Vincent De Paul will be 
holding its annual Trivia Night fund-
raiser on Saturday, January 17, at 
7:00pm at St. Vincent De Paul Par-
ish Hall (1408 South 10th St, St Lou-
is, 63104). The night will feature 
trivia, snacks, soda, beer, and prizes. 
Tickets are $20 ahead/$25 at the 
door, with all proceeds going to utili-
ty and rent assistance for the needy 
of St. Louis.  The event accepts both 
teams of up to eight and individual 
registrants. Please come have a good 
time for a good cause – to find out 
more, write to  
svdptrivianight@gmail.com. 

School Uniform Sweatshirts  
Purchase now and throughout the 
school year at A.M. PRINTS, 717 
Sonderen St, O Fallon, MO 
636.272.1825  Hours:  Tues, Wed, 
& Fri,  9am - 5pm. 

Invitation to Divorced  
and Separated Catholics 
The holidays can be difficult for  
divorced and separated families.  
Decide to start the new year with 
hope and healing by attending the  
12 week program entitled The 
Catholic’s Divorce Survival Guide 
begins on January 8, Immaculate 
Conception (Dardenne).  Contact 
Debi at: debijo@att.net or 
314.276.3859 for more info or to 
register.  Cost: $25.  

Readings for the Week 
Jan 5 - Jan 11 

Mon: 1 Jn 3:22 -- 4:6; Ps 2:7bc-8, 10
  - 12a; Mt 4:12-17, 23-25 
Tues: 1 Jn 4:7-10; Ps 72:1-4, 7-8; Mk       
  6:34-44 
Wed: 1 Jn 4:11-18; Ps 72:1-2, 10, 12-     
  13; Mk 6:45-52 
Thu: 1 Jn 4:19 -- 5:4; Ps 72: 1-2, 14,    
  15bc, 17; Lk 4:14-22a 
Fri: 1 Jn 5:5-13; Ps 147:12-15, 19-
  20; Lk 5:12-16 
Sat: 1 Jn 5:14-21; Ps 149:1-6a, 9b; 
  Jn 3:22-30 
Sun: Is 42:1-4, 6-7 or Is 55:1-11; Ps     
  29:1-4, 3, 9-10 or Is 12:2-3,  
  4bcd- 6; Acts 10:34-38 or 1 Jn 
  5:1-9; Mk 1:7-11 

Protecting God’s  
Children Workshop  
at Assumption 
Classes will be held at Assumption 
in the Meyer Room, Saturday, Janu-
ary 10, 9am - 12pm 
 

To sign up online go the Archdioce-
san website at:  http://archstl.org and 
click on Protecting God’s Children. 

 

PSR: 
Classes resume: 
January 6/7 – 2015  

Hospitality Sunday 
Join us today, Jan 4 for 
Hospitality Sunday after 
all Masses in Hall A/B.  

Eucharistic Adoration and 
Winter Weather 
Please Note:  If Assumption Day 
School is cancelled on Tuesday due 
to weather conditions Eucharistic 
Adoration, Benediction and Devo-
tions will also be cancelled. 
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Eucharistic Adoration 
According to the Catechism of the Catholic Church,  
Adoration is the first attitude of man acknowledging that 
he is a creature before his Creator. This is an extension 
of the adoration of the Blessed Sacrament which occurs 
in every Mass: "Behold the Lamb of God, behold Him 
who takes away the sins of the world.” Please consider 
signing up for one hour of silent prayer in the Chapel 
during Eucharistic Adoration on Tuesdays sometime 
between the hours of 8:30am and 6:30pm. Call Rita 
Phillips at 240.5785. 

Meals For the Homeless 
The Peace & Justice committee prepares and serves food 
to the working poor and homeless twice a month at the 
Economy Inn (Wentzville).  If interested in helping in this 
effort contact LaVina Eickoff 314.323.3501. 

Alive in Christ 2015 Scholarship Applications 
Applications will be accepted beginning January 26, 2015 
for the 2015/2016 Alive in Christ Scholarship Program.  
Your schools will have access to the applications begin-
ning Sunday, January 25, 2015.  Alive in Christ scholar-
ships provide financial assistance to families who would 
like their children to attend a Catholic elementary school 
in the Archdiocese of St. Louis.  Scholarship award 
amounts are based upon financial need and will be award-
ed on a first come, first serve basis. 
 
This program is open to families with new students enter-
ing Kindergarten through 4th grade or Catholic families 
with students currently attending an Archdiocesan ele-
mentary school.  Applications will be available at your 
school office or online at www.archstl.org/ttef beginning 
January 25, 2015.  For more information please call Laura 
George at 314-792-7735 or laurageorge@archstl.org. 

January Media Table News 
Gospel Values, Inc. will not be setting up the Media  
Table in January.  
 
We would like extend many thanks to those who helped 
further our Mission by purchasing Father Joe’s many 
items throughout the year. 
 
Gospel Values, Inc. is a non-profit organization created 
to proclaim the beautiful message of Jesus in all its sim-
plicity and challenge. Proceeds from sales go towards 
furthering this mission and to help feed hungry children.  
 
Because of you helping us, Gospel Values, Inc. was able 
to donate such things as books to the poor children of Be-
lize, the book “Sometimes Life is Just Not Fair” to fami-
lies of Sandy Hook, money to the Growing Project to help 
feed hungry children, to St. Vincent DePaul to feed the 
poor plus numerous books were also donated locally to 
help families.  
 
Gospel Values, Inc. wishes everyone Blessings for a Hap-
py and Healthy New Year with a big “Thank You” for 
your support. 
 
For information about purchasing a 
Gospel Values, Inc. product at any 
time, please contact Lynn Crews at 
636.294.0821 or 
email:lynncrews721@gmail.com.  

Single Again 
Singles again is a support group for separated, divorced 
and widowed.  Singles Again meets at St. Cletus Church 
(St Charles) on January 29 at 7:15pm for their general 
meeting.  Come and meet for friendship and support.  All 
faiths are welcome.  Contact: Rick Pass 618.520.0966.  
 
Care and Share is on the 1st and 3rd weekend of the 
month.  Steps to Wholeness is starting up again Feb 6 . 
Contact is Lee Schellert call him for any questions on 
these two great events.636.946.7782.   

Coalition Against Human Trafficking 
Slavery still exists in our world--and in our own county!  
Help to break the chains of modern day slavery!  Attend 
the St. Charles Outreach Coalition Against Human Traf-
ficking awareness event on Saturday, Jan. 10, 2015, from 
10am to noon, at the Spencer Rd Library, Community 
Commons (upper floor, accessible from the north park-
ing), 427 Spencer Rd. in St. Peters.  
 
For more info., contact ehogan@cpps-ofallon.org or 
636.248.1117.  Catholic groups, such as the Precious 
Blood sisters in O'Fallon, are supporting this effort.  The 
pope and bishops have spoken on this issue.  More info. 
is available from www.humantraffickingawareness.org. 
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Grandpa’s Nursery  
Open during 8am & 10:00am Mass 
Do you have children ages 6 months up to 3 years old?  
Our nursery volunteers (in Grandpa’s Nursery down-
stairs in the Parish Center, near Room D), would gladly 
provide care for these little ones while you pray. There is 
no cost.  Children ages 3 years and older are encouraged 
to attend our Sunday preschool, which provides age-
appropriate learning about the Bible and other aspects of 
our faith. 
 

If you would like to help out in our Nursery, we would 
WELCOME your help!!  Adults (ages 18 and older) 
must have completed Protecting God’s Children before 
volunteering. Volunteers should be at least 14 and all 
volunteers will complete a very simple volunteer appli-
cation.  Please contact Amanda if you’d be willing to 
share an hour and a half of your time on Sunday so par-
ents can worship and/or attend RCIA classes:  
amanda.assumptionbvm@gmail.com or 636.240.3731 ext. 
240. 

Baptismal Preparation Class 
All parents are required to participate in a class of Pre-
Baptismal instruction before having their child/children 
baptized at Assumption.  For expectant parents it is often 
better to attend this class before baby is born.  Call the 
Parish Office at 240.3721 to schedule a class.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
Giving Online: 
It’s easy, convenient, and environmentally friendly! 
 
Please join us in our Financial Vision: 
We each give financially as God asks of us: 

For the physical and spiritual needs of all who would 
ever come here 
For the needs of those who suffer, and 
For our own spiritual well-being and growth 
 

Tips: What you might want to know about Online Giving 
before beginning: 
* When given the option to create an account or give a 
one-time gift, you will want to create an account  
*This ensures all your donations will print to a single tax 
statement 
*You can manage/edit your level of giving at all times 
*You may use your credit card, or draw from checking or 
savings account 
* If you pay your bills through Online Banking, just add 
Assumption and you may continue to do so. 

 
Instructions: 
• Go to Assumption’s website: assumptionbvm.org 
• Under Quick Links on the right, click on: Online Giving 
• Click on: Login/Create an Online Giving Account 
• Create username and password and keep it in a safe, 
easily accessible place. (If you forget your username, call 
Mary Knapp in the parish office. If you forget your pass-
word, you can reset it.) 
• Follow the prompts for adding your personal  
information 
• Click on: New Donation, and then Designation: Sunday/
Weekly Offering 
• Input the amount, frequency, and date of withdrawals. 
Click Save. 
•You may also give to the Special Collections through 
this one account 
 
If you have any questions or need additional help, please 
call Jim Hager, Director of Administration, 240.3721, 
ext. 225. 

Single Stream Recycling  
“God looked at everything He had made and He found it 
very good…(Gn 1:31)”.  One of our New Year’s Resolu-
tions is to effectively implement single stream recycling 
for all of the activities which take place on our parish 
property.  We are working with Progressive, our waste 
management contractor, to provide 
training, signage and procedures 
which will enable us to recycle up to 
80% of all our “trash”.  You will 
find helpful hints in our bulletin, 
including an invitation to a training 
the weekend of January 17-18.  
Thank you for taking care of the 
beautiful creation which God has 
entrusted to you.    
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CELEBRATION  
OF THE MASS 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday   9:00am  
(Motherhouse Chapel) 

Vigil    5:00pm 
Sunday   8:00am 

     10:00am 
     12:00pm 

 

Daily Mass 
Weekdays   6:30am  
(Motherhouse Chapel) 

     8:00am 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday     4:00–4:45pm 

 
BAPTISM  

2nd and 4th Sundays of each month at 
1:15pm. Required Preparation Class.  

Call 240.3721 to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 379.8567, and for information re-
garding our grief support series, which is 
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at 
294.0821. 
 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street 

O’Fallon MO 63366 
636.240.3721 Parish Office 

636.240.3722 Fax 
Office Hours - Weekdays 8:30am–4:00pm 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
Principal: Genny Callier 

636.240.4474 
 

BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

by Tuesday 9:00am 
 

WEBSITE 
www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

facebook.com/ @assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 
Those preparing for marriage should contact 
the rectory at least one year in advance.  
One party must be a registered member of       
Assumption and living an active, practicing 
Catholic life. Contact Janet at the Parish  
Office. 

 

RITE of CHRISTIAN INITIATION  
of ADULTS 

(RCIA) Process through which adults are 
initiated into the Catholic Church by Bap-
tism or Profession of Faith.  For information 
Missy Lowrey 314.630.3983. 
 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. 
Call Derlene Hirtz, 636.240.1020 for infor-
mation or to register. 
 

CATHOLICS RETURNING HOME 
For inactive Catholics returning to Church.  
For more information call Steve King, 
699.9961 or Dee King 734.3437. 
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 CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Assumption Church #083750 
  403 N. Main Street 
  O’Fallon, MO 63366 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  636 240-3721 EXT 221 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Christine Reinhart 
 
 SOFTWARE 
  MSPublisher 2007 
  Adobe X 
  Windows XP 
 
 PRINTER 
  Toshiba e-Studio 4555 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Wednesday 4:00 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  Jan 4, 2015 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 THROUGH 11 
 
 SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
Please send 1550 copies of the bulletin!  
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